
 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

This is for the information to all the parents that Hon’ble High Court of Delhi has 

quashed two orders of Directorate of Education, Delhi dated 18.04.2020 and 

28.08.2020, wherein, the schools were not allowed to collect from the students any fee 

other than Tuition Fee. 

 

Now, as per the Judgement passed by Hon’ble High Court of Delhi on 31.05.2021, the 

school shall: 

 

1. Collect the fee other then tuition fee as being charged in the year 2019-2020, for the  

academic year 2020-21 in 6 equal monthly instalments starting from 01.07.21 with 

a rebate of 15%. 

 

2. For session 2021-22, schools shall be raising fee bills as in the past for all fee dues  

and collect the same as per the normal rules applicable earlier. 

 

     The fee bill has been prepared on the basis of the above directions. Fees can be paid      

     through Online mode or by Cheque as per your own convenience. 

 

The School requests your cooperation in this regard however parents may approach the 

School for any clarifications and all matters will be dealt with due consideration looking 

at the merits of the case. 
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